
The link below will take you to the “National Guard Year in Review” video shown in the Public Safety 
subcommittee on Wednesday, March 17, 2021. 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1E-RR4S1OJTJK-yepmTvubTnpINIMT5H0/view?usp=drivesdk 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1E-RR4S1OJTJK-yepmTvubTnpINIMT5H0/view?usp=drivesdk
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